
Redistricting

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organiza�on. Do not click any links or open any a�achments unless you trust the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please keep redistric�ng Kansas fair and straigh�orward, so all persons and communi�es are truly represented.

Thank You

Sent from Mail for Windows

Deborah Kinder <kinder-d@outlook.com>
Fri 8/13/2021 10:02 AM
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